
 
28th March, 2020 
 
To, 
The Manager - Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400051 
 
Symbol: AARON 
 
Sub: Intimation of Trading Window closure 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is to inform you that pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 
2015, amended till date, and the Company's code of conduct for Prohibition of Insider 
Trading, the trading window for dealing in the securities of the Company shall remain closed 
from 1st April, 2020 till 48 hours after the declaration of Audited financial results of the 
Company for the Half year and Year ended on 31st March, 2020 for all Connected Persons/ 
Designated Persons/ Directors. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you. 
 

 
 


